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Respected Representatives, 

Thank you for giving comprehensive thought to how we can judiciously protect our 

fellow citizens and residents from unnecessary, unwarranted gun violence.  This 

measure comes after thoughtful engagement with prudent and reasonable 

restrictions that help address community safety while not forfeiting rights.  I urge you 

to support these modest measures. 

Thank you for your service. 

Mike Buck 


